
From: Barry 
To: -- City Clerk
Subject: Stop antihousing law
Date: Monday, February 27, 2023 5:12:26 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL
SYSTEM.---

I already expressed my concerns about the situation earlier in the month. I still believe this to be true. Please do not
continue with this anti-housing law. It will be detrimental to renters and horrible for landlords. Thank you very
much. Barry Nemrow

Sent from my iPhone




